NEW STUDENT PRE-ENROLLMENT
MARCH 1-12. 2021

Who should Pre-Enroll?

“NEW incoming Kinder students
“Any NEW student to Madera Unified

How do | register my child?
“Visit maderausd.org
“Click on the REGISTRATION tab at the top
“(Click on NEW student
“Complete the online pre-enrollment process

Need support?

“(Call our front office at 539-674-6703

*If we are unavailable, call the MUSD Call
Center, Monday-Friday, 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM
at 559-416-5879

STUDENT ATTENDANCE:

OPEN ENROLLMENT

MARCH 1, 2021-APRIL 30, 2021

Open enrollment for Madera Unified School District has
begun. The application is online only and can be accessed on
the district website at www.madera.k12.ca.us under the
Department tab and then under Student Services-Transfers.
If you need assistance with technology please contact the
call center at 559-416-5879.

If you do nat live in the Washington attendance area and are
requesting that your child attend Washington, or you would
like to request for your child to attend a different school,
there is a request process. Once the window is closed there
dre no more requests accepted for the upcoming 2021-202¢
school year. The window for this request process closes April
30, 2021. If you have any questions please contact Student
Services at 359-416-5858 ext. 11105.

Please call the school office right away if your child is
going to be absent from their virtual class on Zoom.

FOOD DISTRIBUTION CONTINUES

EVERY WEDNESDAY, 11:00 A.M. - 12:30 P.M. BOXES INCLUDE A
WEEK'S WORTH OF FOOD FOR EACH STUDENT.

School Phone: 559-6/4-6705

www.madera.k12.ca.us/ Page/2727
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Uplimism

As we near the milestone of a year of remate learning, it
is important to remember the words of Kahlil Gibran who
once said, “No matter how long the storm lasts the sun
dlways shines behind the clouds.” The only way we can

get through the past is to look forward, and that is exactly
the message that parents should share with students.

Talk about the positives that came out of this time of learning remately, or practicing a new skill,

or more time with family, and realizing we don't need to constantly be GO GO GOING are all important
pandemic lessons. We have had the gift of time these last several months and we can use what we
learned to be even better moving forward.

Encourage your students to share things they learned during this time. Have a discussion about the
new habits they established, or skills learned and express your own optimism for the future.

e March 1-5
NWEA TESTING FOR
3RD-6TH GRADE

e March 1-5
READ ACROSS AMERICA
WEEK

e March 1-12
NEW STUDENT
PRE-ENROLLMENT

e March 1 - April 30
OPEN ENROLLMENT

e Monday, March 15

TENTATIVE DATE FOR TK, KINDER,

AND 1ST GRADE STUDENTS TO
RETURN (FOR PARENTS THAT
CHOSE IN-PERSON LEARNING)

e Tuesday, March 16
ELAC MEETING, VIRTUAL/Z0OM,

¥ 8:15-9:15 AM

e Monday, March 22

_ * TENTATIVE DATE FOR 2ND

AND 3RD GRADE STUDENTS TO
RETURN (FOR PARENTS THAT
CHOSE IN-PERSON LEARNING)

* SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL
(SSC), VIRTUAL/ZOOM,
5:30-6:30 PM

e Friday, March 26
END OF 3RD QUARTER

e Monday, March 29 -
Friday, April 2
SPRING BREAK

TIGERS ARE
RESILIENT!
TIGERS STAY
THE COURSE!

¢  EVERYTHING

CON GANAS!
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